
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 3/20/2012 2:58:45 PM 
To: 'Zafar, Marzia' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

I thought we were dropping generation. 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2012 2:58 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: 

Hi 

Each consultant will look at one aspect of your proposal from both the safety and security 
perspective. So, consultant A in charge of reviewing electric distribution & transmission will 
review safety and cyber security proposals made by PG&E while consultant B will review your 
gas distribution safety and security proposals and consultant C will focus on generation safety 
and security. Is that more clear? 

Marzia 

On Mar 20, 2012, at 2:52 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.coM> wrote: 

IS the third party going to do electric, gas and cyber ? Are they not doing generation 
or has it been placed in electric ? 

SB GT&S 0214850 
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